
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 25th January 2019 

 

 

 

Thursday 31st January                                                              

Pendle Reading Challenge - Reading  Ambassador 

Conference  - hosted by Trawden 

Forest Primary School    

Friday 1st February                                                                              

French Day  - non uniform day -                   

children dress in red white and blue                                                                        

*2.15-3.15pm French Café open to 

parents and family members in the 

dining hall  

 w.b. 4th February                                                                                         

Online-safety week   

w.b. 11th February                                                                         

Rock Kidz week   

Thursday 14th February                                                                          

6.00pm “Rock Kidz” Concert  at 

Colne Municipal Hall - ALL children 

and ALL parents and ALL staff 

 

Friday 15th February school finishes at 3.30pm for 

half term  - have fun!                                                                                        

Monday 25th February                                                              

return to school                                          

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                          
Wow! This week has flown by—January always feels like 
the longest month of the year and it is already drawing 
to a close. 

All our year groups are back into the swing of things,  
after our PHSE week, last week. Keep an eye on our          
diary dates and Facebook page as we have so many         
exciting thing happening in school.  

We welcomed students of the Pennine Teaching                    
Alliance into school on Thursday for a training session 
on Art & DT with Mrs Alcock. They were most impressed 
with Year 4’s artistic skills and with Year 2’s amazing   
designs for The Smartest Giant in Town’s new car! Well 
done. 

If you have any issues or queries—please don’t hesitate 
to pop in to school to see us. Our door is always open. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support—have 
a wonderful weekend.                                                                              
Mrs Stinchon 

Welcome!                                           
We would like wish Mrs Burrows, Mrs Stevenson, 

Mrs  Lonsdale and Mrs Sharples a very warm 

welcome to our busy welfare team. They provide 

an essential service for the children at lunchtimes 

and we hope they will enjoy working in our         

lovely 

school. 

 

Trawden does “ROCK KIDZ” 

YOU DO NOT WANT TO MISS THIS!!  “Best show of the year!”                                                                                     

The information letter has been sent out. Tickets are now on sale £5 each 

(cash or cheque only).  PLEASE save the date:- Thursday 14th February  6pm - 7pm 

(approximately) Colne Municipal Hall—the bar will be open! 

ALL WELCOME!    ALL children!     ALL Staff!     All parents!   



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Week beginning                            
21st January: 

This week we have attended: 
 Y3/4 indoor athletics  

All of the children had a                          
fantastic time, showing               

tremendous determination and team spirit.  
The athletics team represented school amazingly well 

and the team finished joint first. 
Thank you to Mr Irvine and all the parents for their 

support and transport.  
 
Please may I remind all parents and carers that reply 
slips for these activities must be returned to school 
as soon as possible in all cases. 
This is to assist in organising the event and travel  
arrangements for the children. Thank you. 
 
Look what’s coming up: 

 Wednesday 13th February - Y5/6 B team                 
football  

 Wednesday 27th February - Y5/6 A team                 
football 

 Tuesday 5th March - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and                

Miss Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                              

Last club 11th February 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Handball                                                                                

Last club 13th February 

KS1 Football with Mr Brown and                                

Miss Gallagher                                                                 

Last  club 13th February 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                     

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

 

 

Please may we remind you that 

school dinners must be paid for in 

advance. 

We are very grateful to those parents and carers 

who always pay in a  timely manner. 

If you have any concerns regarding financial issues 

please contact the school office to discuss.       

Thank you. 

Our Certificate winners this week are: 

EYFS  Lola 

Yr 1  Bella 

Yr 2  Mason 

Yr 3  Annie Mae 

Yr 4  Luke and Aiden 

Yr 5  Jake 

Yr 6   Lewis 

Celebration Assembly is held in school each Friday 

morning at 9.05am.  If your child is to receive an 

award we will contact parents on Thursday               

afternoon so that you have chance to attend the  

assembly if possible.  Thank you                                          


